
What’s on at Lawmuir?

Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Week Beginning 11th December 2023
Monday 11th December
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Sparks Counselling in school -pm

Tuesday 12th December
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• P1-3 Multi Sports Club
• Staff Meeting – at Noble PS

Wednesday 13th December
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Finance Meeting – Miss Hurst
• P6-7 Football Club

Thursday 14th December
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Fever Pitch Christmas Pantomime
• Educational Psychologist in school.
• P4&5 Basketball Club

• Friday 15th December
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Whole School Assembly
• Turf Cutting Ceremony – Orbiston Community Hub

Lunch Menu 
Week 2

Dates for Your Diary
Thursday 14th December – Fever Pitch Christmas Pantomime 
Performance (in school)

Christmas Party Schedule
Monday 11th December – R17 Christmas Party

Tuesday 12th December – R12 & 11 Christmas Party
Wednesday 13th December – R10 & R13 Christmas Party

Thursday 14th December – R7 & R9 Christmas Party
Monday 18th December – R5 & R6 Christmas Party
Tuesday 19th December – R1 & R2 Christmas Party

On Party days, all pupils will have lunch at 12.45pm – 1.30pm. 
Pupils can be collected to go home and get changed from 12.45pm.

Those staying for a school lunch will be able to get changed after eating. 
Please return as close to 1.30pm as possible. 

Pupils will be in playground as normal. Please ensure you bring a coat.



Be Safe – Be successful  - Be Sensible – Be Smart 

HT Award Winners 8th December Class of the Week

10

House of the Week

Lomond

Line of the Week

2

House Points Update

Lomond Nevis

778 596

Schiehallion Vorlich

646 599



Nativity – The Twinkly Nativity
This years performance is on Wednesday 
20th December at 6pm.

Tickets are available (initially 2 per family) 
from Monday 4th December. Tickets cost £2
per person.

Christmas Cards & Wrapping Paper on Sale
There are a selection available from the school office for 50p each. These 
are left over from the Christmas Fayre. Available from the school office.

Parking on Zig Zags 
There are a number of cars dropping off pupils in the morning who are 
parking on the Zigzags outside the school.  This is dangerous and causes 
obstructions for other traffic trying to get past.  There are clear signs in 
place which are enforceable by NLC and the police. Be considerate to 
other drivers!

The carpark is also being used to drop pupils off. Again causing 
congestion for everyone. Please park on Footfield Rd behind the bus stop 
and walk your child to the gate. Many Thanks.

Christmas Card Competition
We held a school wide Christmas Card Competition. Each class chose the best 
Winter Art which went onto the school final.  This was judged by the Pupil 
Council. All finalists received a selection box prize.

This year’s Winner was Reeva 
from R10! Well Done!

Parent Council - Kevin the Carrot 
Competition
We picked the winner of our Kevin the Carrot & Friends 
raffle at assembly.

Kevin – Zac Wylie R12
Kevin’s Friends – Olivia Sutherland R12



Christmas Arrangements - 2023


